Notice to All Saville Township Residents

The Saville Township Board of Supervisors has passed and approved an ordinance to initiate a positive
endeavor to cleanup and increase property values within our township.

However; since this ordinance is new to our residents and comes with penalties, the Board of
Supervisors are holding off on any enforcement action until April 2018. This will allow all residents
ample time to clean-up their properties.

As before the township will offer our residents an opportunity to remove junk by offering two different
dates for our cleanup days in 2018.

The following is a short excerpt of several items in the new ordinance.

“Nuisance” is the unreasonable, unwarrantable, or unlawful use of public or private property which
causes injury, damage, hurt, inconvenience, annoyance, or discomfort to any person or resident in the
legitimate enjoyment of his reasonable rights of a person or property.

“Abandoned or Junked Motor Vehicle” is any vehicle in non-serviceable condition or without having both
a current inspection sticker and current registration plate.

Maintaining or causing to be maintained, any dangerous structure, including but not limited to,
abandoned or unoccupied buildings or parts of buildings in a state of dilapidation or disrepair.

You may contact our Township secretary for a complete copy of the ordinance during normal business hours.
The board of Supervisors want to thank you for your support and resolve in making Saville Township a place that is

clean and inviting to all.

Saville Township Board of Supervisors



